
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
25th November 2024 

“It’s Christmas” 
 

 
 
 

 THE POST BOX   
 

The school Christmas Post Box will be in action throughout December for internal Christmas 
cards. 
 

What’s coming up…… 
 

Christmas Dinner on Wednesday 4th December. 

 
On Wednesday 11th December we will be taking the children to Wrest Park to the Narnia 
Experience and then treating them to hot chocolate and cake; leaving school at 9.30 a.m. and 
returning by 12.30 p.m.  Part time children are invited to stay for the afternoon session. (Please be 
advised this afternoon session will be free of charge) 

 
On the morning of Wednesday 18th December we are lucky enough to be able to see 

‘Widdershins Theatre’ again at Woburn Lower School, which we are very excited about.  Last 
year’s performance was excellent and we can’t wait to see what they’ve got for us this year.  We will 
be leaving school at approximately 9.30 a.m. and returning at 12.00 p.m.   

 
Our Christmas Party will be on Thursday 19th December where Father Christmas himself will be 

joining us in the afternoon. This year we are planning on combining this with “Christmas jumper 

non uniform day”.  Please remember that the school grounds are fairly muddy at the moment, so 
party shoes are not advisable as normal school activities will still take place.  Part time children are 
invited to stay for the afternoon session. (Please be advised this afternoon session will be free of 
charge) 

 
Please note, where we are taking the children off site, we will be transporting them in taxis. 
 
The cost to the school per child for all these events is £32.00 each.  We understand this is an 
expensive time of year so we invite you to make a voluntary contribution as you feel appropriate 
directly into the school’s bank account, sort code:  60-02-13 account number: 62410997 reference 

XMAS. 
 

HAPPY CHRISTMAS! 
 
Allison Jakes 
Head Teacher 
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‘Widdershins production at 
Woburn Lower School, Woburn 

on Wednesday 18th December 2024. 
 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………. to attend the show at 
Woburn Lower School on Wednesday 18th December 2024 
 
 
 
Signed:……………………………………………….. Date:……………………….. 
 
 
Print……………………………………………………. 
 
 

Wrest Park Visit 
On Wednesday 11th December 2024. 

 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………. to visit Wrest Park on 
Wednesday 11th December 2024 and I am happy for them to have hot chocolate and 
cake. 
 
 
Signed:……………………………………………….. Date:……………………….. 
 
 
Print……………………………………………………. 
 
 
I have made a voluntary contribution towards the Christmas events to the schools bank account 
 
Please tick 


